
June 6, 2022 

President’s Report 

 5/10 DDA Meeting –The Alcona Veterans Council has applied for a $55,000 grant to assist with them in 
building a new facility, they are still looking at the Village as the location.   
5/11   Contacted:  1) Marsha for legal property description of the old Twin Lakes site for DDA.  2) 
Contacted DDA Auditor for a copy of the PA 57 Annual Report for the State Tax Commission for the 
DDA’s RRC Plan.   
5/12 Fair Board/Market Club ARA Spring Cleanup Evening  
5/15 Fair Board-ARA Community Sale.   
5/21, 22 & 29 Assisted Recycle Alcona with the Tire Recycling drop off event at the ARA site.  Over 1400 
tires were collected.  The tires took 2 semi-trailers. 
5/23 I received a phone message from Justin Bradly of Hawley Street. He had concerns of cats and 
vehicles parked at his neighbor’s home.    I returned his call and left a message.  As of the time of my 
report he has not called me back. 
5/24 Planning Committee Meeting – to send request to Council to remove Josh Robinson and Tina 
Healey from the Committee.  Josh has relocated out of the Village.  Tina was going to submit a letter of 
resignation.  I provided copies of the Village of Lincoln RRC Baseline Report of 4/2019, Sample Public 
Participations Plans and Tax Abatement Plans, Committee is interested in working with NEMCOG to 
complete the necessary plans for the RRC. 
5/25 Contacted Diane at the Alcona Housing Commission re: Grant documents.  Contacted Alcona 
Building Department re: building the pavilion in the park. 
5/26 I spoke with Harry Harvey with regards to what we need for the building department to construct 
the Pavilion, approx. $300 (+ or -).    We need a building permit and a sealed engineered drawing.  Harry 
indicated volunteer labor was acceptable.  He provided the names of 3 architectural engineering 
companies that do the drawings: Russo in E. Tawas, Scott in Alpena, and Benjamin in West Branch.   
Marsha has been trying to contact one of them. 
 
I have spoken with Dave James a couple of times this month regarding the EV Charging Station.  Dave 
indicated that he would contact Jason and then contact the company to discuss the hook up 
possibilities. 
 

Road Report 
5/11 Barlow Rd Contract Modification – E-signed for M-Dot Billing to the Village.  The modification was 
near Kris Mart.  The last time the road was resurfaced there was not enough asphalt installed in that 
area to meet with MDOT specs.  I approved the modification at the time, indicating it would be the last 
contract change for the project.  The Village will be receiving a bill from MDOT for $2,220.36. 
 
 Traverse Bay Rd.  –  Project started this past week.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,    

Sheila 

 


